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June 20, 2025  
  
President and Members of City Council  
510 City-County Building  
414 Grant Street  
Pittsburgh, PA  15219  
  
RE: Agreement – Leslie Recreation Center Mural  
  
Dear President and Members of Council: 
  
Enclosed is a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of City Planning to enter into an 
Agreement or Agreements between the City of Pittsburgh and Bloomfield-Development Corporation for the 
installation and maintenance of a community-led mural at Leslie Recreation Center, at no cost to the City of 
Pittsburgh. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me or Kevin Kunak, Assistant Director for Public Realm Division at 
kevin.kunak@pittsburghpa.gov. 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
  
Andrew Dash, AICP  
Deputy Director, Department of City Planning  
  
cc: file  
 

 

 

 

 

 


